
 

 
             

London, 21 May 2015 
 
 

Q1 2015 results announcement 
£136 million 6.75% Senior Secured Notes due 2019 

 
 
Hero Acquisitions Limited (“Hero Acquisitions” or “the Group”) will announce its 
financial results for the 13 weeks ended 28 March 2015 on Wednesday, 27 May 
2015. 
 
This announcement will be followed by a conference call for bond investors and 
analysts at 14:00hrs BST, hosted by the senior management team of HSS Hire 
Group plc, the parent company of Hero Acquisitions. 
 
Please dial in 5-10 minutes before the scheduled start time to register your 
attendance. Dial-in numbers for the call are as follows: 
 
  United Kingdom:   +44 (0)20 3427 1918 
  France:    +33 (0)1 76 77 22 25 
 USA:     +1 646 254 3365 

 
Confirmation Code:  7191315 

 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Hannah Jethwani, Associate Director, Fairvue Partners 
hss@fairvuepartners.com +44 (0) 203 771 4200 
 
Robert Halls, Group Finance Strategy & Investor Relations Manager, HSS Hire 
rhalls@hss.com  +44 (0) 7792 153 525 
 
For more information please see: www.hsshiregroup.com   
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